

Rick Staly, Sheriff

FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

"An honor to serve, a duty to protect."

Summit Nutritionals
Dr. Caesar DePaço
29 Rockaway Road
Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

October 10, 2022

RE: Replacement K-9 Acceptance Letter

Dear Dr. DePaço:

On behalf of the Flagler County Sheriff's Office and the citizens of Flagler County, I graciously accept your offer to donate a replacement K-9 for K-9 Jax who has served our agency well but will be medically retiring. As you are aware, your past K-9 donations have made a significant impact to the Flagler community.

We have again chosen Southern Coast K-9 located in New Smyrna Beach to select the replacement K-9 from. This kennel continues to be used by the St. Johns County, Orange County and Broward County Sheriff's Offices along with other large agencies in the state for K-9 selection.

I would also like to confirm that the Flagler County Sheriff's Office complies with all local, county, state and federal laws and regulations. We support and have law enforcement relationships with all federal, state and local law enforcement agencies.

Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your donation and for your steadfast support of law enforcement and our K-9 Unit.

Best regards,

RICK STALY

Sheriff

RS/sg

thank you for your continued support of

Proudly Serving the Community Since 1917
A Four Diamond Accredited Law Enforcement Agency







